
McHenry County Zoning Commission 
 

July 28, 2022    9:00 AM 
 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Matt Zelinski.  Other members present were Joe Weninger, Shawn 
Anderson, Tom Krumwiede and Larry Haman.  Also present was Kristine Brummond, Zoning Administrator.  
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Shawn to approve the June 23rd minutes.  Motion carried unanimously.   
 
The board reviewed the following applications: 
 
Ken Lemer – polebarn 
Adam Griesmer – wood garage 
Brad Bruner – grain bin 
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Joe to approve the permits for Lemer and Griesmer.  Motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
A motion was made by Shawn and seconded by Tom to approve the Bruner permit, pending receipt of the application fee.  
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
A motion was made by Matt and seconded by Tom to send letters to the gravel pit owners, notifying them to spray their pit 
areas for noxious weeds.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Upham City had some concerns with a commercial property being used as a residential dwelling as well as a house that 
has been moved in but has not been hooked up to utilities.  City representatives may attend the next meeting. 
 
Shawn mentioned Towner City will be appointing another council member to sit on the county planning and zoning board. 
 
At 9:50 AM, a motion was made by Larry and seconded by Shawn to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
_________________________ 
Darlene Carpenter, Auditor 
 


